Dear Sir / Madam,

I am writing as a very concerned resident of South Lodge Crescent EN2. I am referring to the proposal for 3000
new homes to be built in ‘Chase Park’ which is detailed in ‘Policy SP PL 10, pages 80-87, and figure 3.11°.

I strongly object to these proposals. I moved into my present home due to the closeness to green and peaceful
areas which Trent Park and the adjacent agricultural land encompassed in the proposal, presently provide. The
increase in traffic, noise and pressure on local amenities including schools, will be immense. The green land
which I love and regularly use to go for walks will disappear. In short, should these proposals go ahead then the
area will bear no resemblance to the place I love and will no longer feel like home. It is my understanding that
Green Belt land is not meant to be built on. If it is, then the term Green Belt becomes meaningless.

I imagine that there are many other upset residents conveying their concerns. I do hope you will listen to these
and decide against these proposals.

Yours faithfully,



